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March 25, 1993 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold, 

Here we go again with JAMA. Copy enclosed. 

I recorded the PBS Nova program. I looked at it last night 
and it is very clear. Perhaps the best I have. 

I am sure you will have some interesting stories to tell me 
about Robert Groden. I will probably bring a copy of the 
Zapruder film. The special with James Earl Jones was mostly 
b.s., but it has an excellent copy of the Zapruder film as 
well. 

I was mildly disappointed that you have already given all the 
photographic evidence to the library, however, perhaps that 
will make it easier for me to get copies of any you think I 
should have. I was able to get copies from the Cooper Archives 
for $6.00. 

Thanks for the article on Jack Kent Cooke. 

I hope Valenzuela does well for the Orioles. We have already 
given up on the Cubs. Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

WLN/ea 

P.S. Thanks for-the calendar— Suits my_purpOses, well 


